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Bourns® SRP1040 High Current Inductor Series
with Certain Values to be Discontinued

Effective December 1, 2011, Bourns will no longer accept orders for the SRP1040 inductor series for the 
inductance values of 22 µH, 33 µH and 47 µH.  A last time buy must be placed on or before November 30, 2011.  
A low sales volume and poor production yield of these inductor values necessitates this action.  Effective 
immediately, Bourns will no longer offer samples of the values to be discontinued.  

We regret there is no suitable replacement part for these discontinued inductors.  

Affected Bourns® part numbers: 

          SRP1040-220M
          SRP1040-330M
          SRP1040-470M

If you have any questions, please contact Bourns Customer Service.
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http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/SRP1040.pdf



